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June 21, 2023 
 
 
 
Ms. Debra Jordan 
Bureau Chief   
Public Safety and Homeland Security Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington DC, 20554 
 
RE: New and Emerging Technologies Improvement Act of  2008 
 
Dear Ms. Jordan: 
 
Please accept the f iling f rom the Michigan State Police as response to the Federal Communications 
Commission’s request issued pursuant to the NET 911 Act. 
 
The Michigan Emergency 911 Services Enabling Act provides for funding of  911 services in Michigan.  
Two funding mechanisms, a State of  Michigan 911 charge and individual county 911 surcharge, are 
currently being collected by all communications providers serving Michigan customers on all devices.  A 
fee for prepaid wireless customers is also collected at the retail point of  sale.  In addition, landline carriers 
collect a technical surcharge to cover their costs for providing 911 call routing to 911 dispatch centers. 
 
If  you need further information regarding the State of  Michigan’s 911 funding system, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at 517-599-4590.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joni Harvey 
State 911 Administrator  
 
Enclosure (1) 
By email 
 
cc: Col. Joseph M. Gasper, Michigan State Police 
 Mr. Ryan McAnany, Michigan Public Service Commission 
 Mr. Jef f  Troyer, State 911 Committee 
  
 


